
Message from Miss Stephenson 

What a busy two weeks already this half term.  We have had superheroes in Reception and visitors from 
the army to talk to our children. It was great to welcome you all to the second parents evening of the 
year.  This gave us the opportunity to share children’s books and demonstrate the excellent progress 
that they are making.  It was great to see so many in attendance where teachers, children and parents 
spoke enthusiastically about the excellent education we provide at Wrekin View. 

  
  

Keeping Children Safe Parent Workshop (Telford & Wrekin) 

With more access than ever before to phones and other 
technology, it can be difficult to understand how to keep your 
child safe in an increasingly digital world. 

The workshop is fully funded and will cover: 

• What online harm is and online gang recruitment. 
• Ways you can effectively help and support your children 
• Understand why and how children can become victims 
• How your response can support your child 
• An award-winning approach to support young people at 

risk of exploitation 
• Delivery by lived experienced professionals 
• To access the workshop (delivered via Teams – Teams 

app not necessary for participation), please click on the 
link below just before the training begins. 

• Tuesday 12 March 2024 5.30 - 6.30pm 

Click here to join the meeting 
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KEY DATES 
04/03/2024 Careers Fair Week 

06/03/2024 4B Lunch with Parents 

07/02/2024 4A Lunch with Parents 

07/03/2024 World Book Day 

08/03/2024 Reception Mother’s 

Day Event 

11/03/2024 Y6 Arthog 

15/03/2024 Comic Relief 

18/03/2024 School Website 

Photos 

19/03/2024 Science Fair & Mufti 

Day (£1) 

20/03 2024 Y1 Weston Park Visit 

21/03/2024 3:30-4:30pm 

EYFS/KS1 Easter Disco 

21/03/2024 4:45-5:45pm KS2 

Easter Disco 

SCHOOL WEBSITE PHOTOS 

On Monday 18th March, we will have a photographer in school 
to take photos for a new school website.  We will be sending 
out consent forms to parents who currently do not have 
consent for their child to be on the school website. 

So that we show the school to it’s very best, please ensure the 
children to wear their smart school uniform or PE uniform. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NmM5NmVmNmEtY2I0NS00MjA2LTkyZGEtYzE3YmM1MDFkZTgy%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%224722a5fd-21fa-41a9-802e-abdd4cd1f0c8%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2257183dec-3e1d-443c-8a3f-907b45ee18f2%22%7d


 

 

 

 

 

 

This week has been another fabulous week in terms of attendance. We are pleased that overall 
attendance is getting closer to our 96% target. With your continuing support we believe that this 
remains achievable, and we will continue to provide your children with superb educational 
opportunities every day. Some children are missing out on part of their education by arriving late to 
school. The school doors are open from 8:45am. Please make sure your child arrives before 8:55am 
when the doors close.  We are monitoring punctuality very closely and may contact you if we have a 
concern.  

Whole School 94.9% 

Wrekin Giants 90% 

Nursery 89% 

Rec A 95% 

Rec B 95% 

Lang Class 86% 

1A 94% 

1B 95% 

2A 95% 

2B 94% 

3A 95% 

3B 95% 

4A 92% 

4B 96% 

5A 96% 

5B 94% 

6A 95% 

6B 96% 

 

Absence Reporting 

You can report an absence by either: 

• Phoning the school office 01952 388088 

• Leave a Whatsapp message on 07773130159 

Before 8.30am, please give a reason for the absence 

including symptoms if ill. 

There are two registration sessions in a school day so 

if your child feels better you can send them in later in 

the day – every lesson counts! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We always look forward to our Friday ‘Star of the Week’ Assembly as it is a brilliant opportunity to see 

the learning taking place in all the classrooms and celebrate our star workers and star readers.  In the 

school hall there is a display updated each Friday for all the children to see the super stars. 

 

 

  

Stars of the Week Readers of the Week 

Friday 23rd February 
WG - Amber 
Nursery - Usman 
Rec A - Kaleem 
Rec B – Sarah 
Lang Cl - Barbara 
1A - Armani 
1B - Katarina 
2A - Ibrahim 
2B - Jia 
3A - Evan 
3B - Obi 
4A - Sheridan 
4B - Anvia 
5A – Tilly-Rae 
5B - Oliver 
6A - Liyamaria 
6B - Evelyn 

Friday 1st March 
WG - Tommy 
Nursery - Armin 
Rec A - Melissa 
Rec B – Usman 
Lang Cl - Cory 
1A - Jacob 
1B - Dexter 
2A - Belle 
2B - Edie 
3A - April 
3B - Tia 
4A - Nathan 
4B - Henry 
5A - Maryam 
5B - Dominka 
6A - Ayona 
6B - Izabella 

Friday 23rd February 
 

Lang Cl – Eezan 
1A - Eve 
1B - Lola 
2A - Raheem 
2B - Peter 
3A - Dryw 
3B - Lexy 
4A - Adwobah 
4B - Godwin 
5A - Jason 
5B - Kyra 
6A - Sandra 
6B - Savenya 
 

Friday 1st March 
 

Lang Cl – Rupert 
1A - Esme 
1B - Freyja 
2A - Rio 
2B - Cameron 
3A - Zohran 
3B - Amber 
4A - Freya 
4B - Aafiya 
5A - Laura 
5B - Martyna 
6A - Branden 
6B - Poppy 



 


